
P84. Alterations to Shopfront at 16 & 18 Princes Street, Falkirk, FK1 1NE
for Mrs Pauline Spears – P/18/0229/FUL – Continuation

The committee considered a report by the Director of Development Services
on an application for planning permission for the alteration to shopfront at
16-18 Princes Street, Falkirk.

The Committee, at its meeting of 24 October 2018,:-

(1) agreed to continue consideration of the application and hold a hearing
session at the next scheduled meeting of the committee;

(2) requested that officers undertake discussion with the applicant
regarding the potential for use of alternative materials, and

(3) noted that Members may wish to undertake an independent inspection
of the application site in advance of the next meeting.

The Convener advised that as there were no parties present who wished to
address the committee the hearing element would be dispensed with.

Decision

The Committee agreed that, subject to the submission of a satisfactory
amended design showing a single entrance and a wood and glazed
frontage, planning permission be granted.

Informative(s):-

1. For the avoidance of doubt, the plan(s) to which this decision
refer(s) bear our online reference number(s) 01.


